
 

   

 

Marcus Autism Center 
Caregiver Workshop Series  

 
Sensory Issues 

 
About the workshop  
This workshop was created for caregivers of individuals diagnosed with autism spectrum 
disorder and other developmental disabilities who want to learn more about sensory issues.  
This informational workshop will cover several sensory issues common to children with ASD and 
provide suggestions from a behavioral framework.  This workshop is appropriate for caregivers 
who want to better understand autism and the research on sensory concerns. 
 
Upcoming dates 

 Tuesday, July 31, 2018:  2:00-4:00 p.m. 

 Tuesday, October 30, 2018:  2:00-4:00 p.m. 
 

Registration 
The cost is $25 for this workshop. Registration is required prior to attendance. To register for 
this workshop, please contact Michelle Denney at Michelle.Denney@choa.org.   Once your 
registration request is received, you will receive a link for payment.  Once your payment is 
received, a confirmation receipt will be emailed to you and you will be placed on the confirmed 
list.  You will receive an informational email one week prior to the workshop. All workshops will 
be held at Marcus Autism Center. We reserve the right to cancel or reschedule any workshop. 
Workshops are for caregivers only; childcare is not available.   
 
For questions, please contact Michelle Denney at Michelle.Denney@choa.org 
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